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School Attendance Matters  

This week’s  Attendance 
Our target for attendance is 

96%. 
Attendance Award in Reception goes 

to Class 11 
Attendance Award in Year 1 goes to  

Class 8 
Attendance Award in Year 2 goes to Class 1 

 

Class 1 Class 7 92.4% 99.3% 

Class 2 Class 8 99.3% 98% 

Class 3 Class 9 93.3% 97.7% 

Class 4 Class 10 94.7% 95.3% 

Class 5 Class 11 98.3% 97.2% 

Class 6 Class 12 95.3% 98.9% 

DISCIPLES FROM THE JUNIORS 
 

We were delighted on Wednesday morning to welcome some of the 
junior children back to school. The children had been chosen as  

disciples of the week for setting a good example and following our 
joint mission statement; Loving, learning, growing together with Jesus. 

The children supported classes in Year 1 and Year 2. 
 

Each week children from the junior school will be chosen and will visit 
us here in the infant school. We are looking forward to welcoming 

them. 

YEAR 2 CHILDREN AT MASS 
 

Father Ian and many parishioners from St Margaret Mary’s Church 
have passed on their thanks and admiration to the Year 2 children 
who read, sang and took part in the Saturday evening and Sunday 

morning Masses.  
They were a credit to our school and to their families.  

 
In the coming months, there will be another opportunity for the  

children to take part in Mass in a special way. 

Friends of St Margaret Mary’s Infant School 
 

Thank you to the staff, parents and friends who attended the meeting on Monday evening. It has been 
agreed that funds will be donated to purchasing visualisers for each class in Year 1 and Year 2 as well as 

fresh white board pens.  
Dates have been set for each year group to enjoy a movie night next half term. 

The date of the next meeting is Monday 4th May at 5pm. 
All are welcome. 
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DATE EVENT 

Wednesday 29
th
 

January 
Class 8 Stay and Read (9:15) 

Friday 31st January Class 1 Assembly (9.15) 

Thursday 6th February OPEN EVENING 

Thursday 13th  
February 

Visitation by Bishop Tom Williams 
Blessing of the new library 

Thursday 13th  
February 

OPEN EVENING 

Friday 14th February Finish for half term 

Tuesday 25th February Children return from half term 

Wednesday 26th February Class 10 Stay and Read (9.15)  

Wednesday 4th March Pre-school Stay and Read (9.15) in the nursery 

Thursday 5th March FOSMMIS Year 2 Film Night 

Wednesday 11th March Class 11 Stay and Read (9.15) 

Thursday 12th March FOSMMIS Year 1 Film Night 

Thursday 19th March FOSMMIS Reception Film Night 

Thursday 26th March FOSMMIS Tea, Toast and Uniform Sale 

Monday 30th March Food Bank Collection Week 

Monday 30th March School Holy Week Services throughout the week 

Wednesday 1st April Nursery 2 Stay and Read 

Friday 3rd April Finish for Easter holidays 

BOOK RAFFLE 
Each week the children in Year 1 and Year 2 are invited to bring 50p into school in  

exchange for an entry into the book raffle. A name is picked out of the hat from each class.  


